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Comments: Please reconsider reclassifying fixed anchors for rock climbing as prohibited installations. National

Parks and other outdoor recreational areas are meant to be used and experienced and fixed anchors not only

help rock climbers to get out and use these outdoor areas, but they keep us SAFE. Numerous rock climbing

associations and communities (the Salt Lake Climbers Alliance is one I'm most familiar with) take extensive

measures to ensure these anchors are updated carefully and are low impact, while also ensuring they keep

climbers safe. Please allow us to keep using these so climbers around the world can continue to travel and enjoy

our natural wilderness in the safest way.


